
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our community and the wider world

 

 

 

                                                                                          21st May 2019 

 

 

Leaver’s Service at St Nicholas’ Cathedral, Newcastle Thursday 20th June 2019 

  

Dear Parent/ Carers,  

 

The children have been invited to take part in the Newcastle and Durham Diocese Leaver’s 

Service on Thursday 20th June. We will be travelling to and from the service by coach. 

Because we are a Church of England School we are able to access funding to cover the full 

cost of transport for this trip. 

  

The children MUST dress smartly in full school uniform. They will need a bag to hold 

their packed lunch, drinks and a light showerproof coat would also be helpful.  

 

As always, the trip has been fully risk assessed and the children will be accompanied by 

myself and Mrs Athey.  

 

Please return the slip below to school as soon as possible. Payment will be on School Money 

very soon. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Erin Fletcher 

Class Three Teacher 

  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Year 6 Leavers Service 

 

Pupil: …………………………………………………………… 

 

 I give permission for my child to attend the Leavers Service at St Nicholas Cathedral.  

 I allow my child to travel to and from Newcastle by coach.  

 I understand that my child will need a packed lunch. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………… 

 


